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20th March 2020 

 

Dear parents 

Please find guidance on the home learning that children should be attempting while the 

school is closed over the next two weeks. Further guidance will be sent out should the 

school be closed for a longer period of time.  

 Quizzes – at the end of each block of learning, pupils now are challenged with a 

multiple choice quiz. Each of this year’s quizzes for each class have been included for 

your child to complete.  

 Mathletics – new activities will be set each day by teachers. Be sure to complete 

these each day. Remember to have paper at the ready if working out may be needed 

(we will send some squared paper home with children). Children can also access 

previous and upcoming learning should they wish to. There are also extra games 

within the ‘play’ section.  

 Online curriculum – using Twinkl Interactive Links. We will email parents a specific 

learning pack appropriate to your child’s year group. This contains a variety of 

activities for a range of subjects each day. We recommend that children complete at 

least two of these each day if possible. 

From the learning pack, you can click each ‘lesson’, which will take you to the 

relevant section on the Twinkl website. Twinkl has kindly given free access to these 

resources for one month [visit www.twinkl.co.uk/offer and create an account using 

the offer code: UKTWINKLHELPS . You can then log straight into the website each 

time and have access to the suggested materials]. 

 Spellings – you should already have an overview of this term’s spellings to practise.  

 Reading – please ensure children are reading age appropriate books every day for at 

least 20 minutes.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Chapman 

 

http://www.twinkl.co.uk/offer

